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Dear Friends, and Loved Ones, Friday February 26th, 2010 
 
 
Tonight, we again praise the Lord for what He is doing through the crusade 
in Soloma, Guatemala.   Before the crusade meeting began, again every seat 
in the 1,500+ tabernacle was filled. 
  
The crowd was equal to last nights attendance, however it did not reach the 
number that all had anticipated.  We are sad to say that there was a 
successful city wide covert action taken to diminish the attendance at the 
crusade.  PLEASE PRAY THAT THEY WILL BE UNSUCCESSFUL SATURDAY 
NIGHT 
  
Despite the above, the preliminary report shows that there was a good 
number of decisions, but less than last night. 
  
After tonight's service the pastors unanimously asked the musical group to 
not return for tomorrow nights service.  Rigo concurred with their decision 
and believes that so much will change in tomorrow night’s service.  The 
crusade team will now be in one accord and one spirit.  PLEASE PRAY 
  
PLEASE CONTINUE TO PRAY THAT RIGO WILL BE HIDDEN BEHIND THE 
CROSS IN TONIGHTS LAST CRUSADE SERVICE 
  
This afternoon a church gave Rigo the privilege of baptizing 16 from their 
village who accepted the Lord last night (see pictures below). 
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SOME OF MANY WHO 

CAME TO CHRIST TONIGHT 
BLESSED TO SEE MANY COVERING 

THEIR FACES 

  
RIGO AND TWO NEW CHRISTIANS 

THAT HE BAPTIZED TODAY 
CHURCH BAPTISMAL 

SERVICE 

 
 

Charles and Judy Moore and Rigoberto and Laura Vega 
8687 Lemon Ave #2 San Jose, Costa Rica 
La Mesa, CA 91941   
www.moorereport.com  
mocb@aol.com  
 
All Gifts to this Ministry are tax-deductible and should be made out and 
mailed to: 
                 CSC:  Mission to Latin America 
                 3357 Pecan Hollow Ct. 
                 Grapevine, TX 76051 
 
 


